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April 2016 News Flash 
2016 Newsletters will be issued in January, March, May, July, September & November. 

On alternate months a brief News Flash will be sent by email. 

*** 
2nd Saturday Volunteer Project:  April 9, 2016 from 9:00am to Noon 

Meet at the mausoleum - Student Certificates are available 
Bring canned or boxed food to share with our neighborhood food closet. 

We will mulch the daylily flowerbed between 31st & 33rd St. along Washington St. 
 

Save the Dates & Join Us! 
 

 
 

May 14, 2016 – 2nd Saturday Volunteer Project (9am-noon) 

May 21, 2016 – Place American Flags at Veteran Gravesites (9am-noon) 

May 30, 2016 - Memorial Day Service 9:00 AM 

Visit the website for up-to-date information on 963 Veterans at Riverview Cemetery  

*** 

Capital Campaign Update: We are just $7,037 short of the 50K Longwood Foundation 
Challenge Match.  We need 7 families to donate $1000 or 14 families to donate $500 

to meet the challenge and receive $50,000 from The Longwood Foundation. 

With gratitude for everyone who is part of this large circle of care, 

Lee Anderson, Tedd Cocker, Mary King, Kate Wilhere, Debbie Dodd (FHRC Board of Directors) 


